Olney Memories # 99                                              December 1, 2012
 




We are nearing the end of 2012 with Christmas drawing closer every day and some of us have thought a fitting way to end the year for Olney Memories would be for everyone that can to share a memory you have about something that happened in Olney in your childhood or in your later years.  This would be very interesting reading for all of us for there have been school plays, band concerts, the big decorated Christmas tree in Olney, downtown decorations, and many other things that I'm sure many of you can remember.  On and on the list goes if we put our thinking cap on........Send your memories and I will be sure and get the Olney Memories back to you before Christmas Day for your reading pleasure!!  [image: image2.png]



 

Below are some photos of the various class reunions that took place this fall.  
 

The special 100th Olney Memories will be coming up the first of the year.  Can you believe or imagine that there will have been 100 of the Olney Memories and it is still going strong and still growing every day in the number of readers as well as the enthusiasm for the OM's!!!!
 

I will put out a short memo about things we want to maybe suggest in this special issue (after Christmas).  We definitely need things about our town, history and maybe extra emphasis of our centennial year, what was Olney like 100 years ago, businesses that have come and gone......this is just a "touch" of things to think about and get your minds reeling on the subject.  More on this in a short note to you in January.
 

Right now send me your thoughts on Christmas Memories in Olney for our special Christmas edition.[image: image3.png]



 

Ann Weesner King
pianoann97@aol.com
Class of 1960
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
                                  Olney Memories # 99
Roy Miller

rlm322@frontier.com
Complimentary pictures from Roy of the Class Reunion of ’52 (60th Class Reunion)
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Classmates & Others,

Many of you have our class reunion picture or have received a color copy. But some are wanting names to identify, as you know, the other folk look different now, but not we ourselves. This was in the Olney Daily mail tonight, and hopefully you can read the names shown here. If not, request and I will scan a hand written copy I made and send. 

But there are two name corrections that I spot in Row 3.   No. 4 person says Kenny Malone. this S/B Kenny Milone. And No. 13 says Claren Wynn, and this S/B Cloren Wynn. There could be others slightly incorrect that I am unaware of. But I am long past the days of being graded for spelling.

Roy Miller

Class of ‘52

(Since I had a color copy of the class picture Roy had already sent me I also included this below) Ann
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Compliments of Richard Williams.  Friday Night  Sept 28, 2012 

rrw41@earthlink.net
Class of 1960
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